
 

To: Kaukauna Public Library Board of Trustees 
From: Library Director Ashley Thiem-Menning 
Date: 10/20/2022 
Re: Pantry Donations 
 
 
Kaukauna Utilities broke into teams and had a Pantry Pileup competition to see 
which team could collect the most food donations for The Little Free Pantry. They 
brought over an entire truck full of donations, which should last an entire month.  
 
NDLC students also collected food for the pantry and filled up our entire pantry cart.  
 
KHS Civic Engagement students are also hosting a food and hygiene drive for us, so 
we anticipate a nice stock to get us through until next year.  
 
Pop-up pantries have also resumed.  
 
We are so thankful for such a giving community.  


